

## NORTH CAROLINA PUBLIC STAFF UTILITIES COMMISSION

February 5, 2019

Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk North Carolina Utilities Commission 4325 Mail Service Center Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325

Re: Correction to Public Staff Comments

Docket No. E-2, Subs 936 and 1174

Dear Ms. Jarvis:

On January 4, 2019, the Public Staff filed Comments in the above referenced subdockets. The Public Staff has identified an inadvertent error in Paragraph 26 on page 12 of the Comments. The Paragraph should refer to Paragraph 23 instead of Paragraph 22.

The Public Staff apologizes for this error and for any inconvenience if may have caused the Commission or the parties.

By copy of this letter, I am forwarding a copy to all parties of record.

Sincerely,

Electronically Submitted
/s/ Lucy E. Edmondson
Staff Attorney
lucy.edmondson@psncuc.nc.gov

LEE/cla

Executive Director (919) 733-2435

Communications (919) 733-2810

Economic Research (919) 733-2902

Legal (919) 733-6110 Transportation (919) 733-7766

Accounting (919) 733-4279

Consumer Services (919) 733-9277

Electric (919) 733-4326 Natural Gas (919) 733-2267 Water (919) 733-5610